PLAN B: PRO's Diamond Creek Questionnaire

To the Trip Leader: Please fill out the form below and return it to PRO prior to your launch. Careful consideration of your options prior to the trip will be extremely valuable should Mother Nature decide to delay your takeout.

TRIP NAME: ______

TRIP DATES:	
IRIP DATES:	

1. Who should PRO call if we know your exit from the Canyon will be delayed? Please list pertinent names and phone numbers:

- 2. If I arrive at Diamond Creek and the road is washed out I will: (check one) a. _____Stay at Diamond Creek no matter what.
 - b. _____Head to Pearce Ferry no matter what. (check one)
 i. _____PRO should wait to send vehicles to Pearce Ferry until they hear from us.
 ii. _____PRO should send vehicles to Pearce Ferry to await our arrival: What date and time would you like PRO to be at Pearce Ferry? _____
- 4. <u>YES / NO</u> I will have a satellite phone and will call should the Diamond Creek road be washed out. If for some reason I cannot communicate with you, please follow the procedure selected in #2.

Fill in your Satellite phone number here: (_)
--	---